
 
The Peoria Symphony Orchestra, sponsored by the Peoria Symphony Guild and under the direction of Maestro 
George Stelluto, celebrates its 67th Annual Student Concert in 2020. Students attending the concert will have the 
opportunity to hear the Peoria Symphony Orchestra perform Mu sic of  the Mov ies – Star  Wars and Harry  
P ot ter ! a special concert for students. The Concert will include John Williams’ Star  Wars Saga Su ite and the 
Su ite f rom  Har ry  P ot ter  and the P r isoner  of  Azk aban ! This concert also features the winner of the 
Symphony Guild’s 2020 Young Artist Competition,* who will play a concerto with the Peoria Symphony.  
 
When: 

Friday, May 1, 2020  
10:00 a.m. (SOLD OUT) and 11:45 a.m. performances  

Where: 
Peoria Civic Center Theater 

Who: 
All students in 3rd through 12th grade, including Band, Orchestra, and Choral Students,  
Gifted/Magnet School Students, Classroom Students 
Home Schools 

Tickets - Early Bird Prices (Reservations Paid by January 31, 2020): 
$5.00 student or adult tickets   
$2.00 for students who receive lunch subsidies 
One complimentary adult ticket per 15 paid students 

Prices go up $1.00 per ticket for Reservations Paid after Feb. 1 
$6.00 students or adults, $3.00 for students who receive lunch subsidies 
One complimentary adult ticket per 15 paid students 

Procedures: 
Free parking for buses, cars, and vans in designated Civic Center lots. 
Students will be ushered on and off buses at monitored locations outside the theater.       
Bus drivers may attend the concert free (Please indicate how many bus drivers need a seat) 
Seating in the 2,100-seat theater will be by ushers according to arrival time. 

 
Attending this Student Concert performance meets Illinois Learning Standard (ILS):   

Illinois Learning Standards for Fine Arts, Goal 25. 
 
Please mail reservation forms and payment check payable to Peoria Symphony Guild.  
Mail to:    Peoria Symphony Guild 
    Attention: Laura Shane  
    101 State Street   
    Peoria, IL. 61602 
 
To pay by charge card, please call Peoria Symphony Office at 309-671-1096 and e-mail 
your registration form to Laura Shane at shanefour@comcast.net. 

Any questions, please contact Laura Shane, 309-369-3724 or shanefour@comcast.net. 

*To learn more about 2020 Peoria Symphony Guild Young Artist Competition, go to: peoriasymphony.org/yac 
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